STATE OF IDAHO
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
LAWRENCE G. WASDEN

July 11, 2022

Via U.S. Certified Mail

Jim Bernard

Rocky Mountain Utility

2 N Landmark Lane Ste. 4
Rigby ID, 83442

Dear Mr, Bernard:

On May 25, 2022, the Idaho Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) issued Order No. 35418
in Case No. ROC-W-21-01. As part of Order No. 35418, the Commission ordered that Rocky
Mountain Utility Company (“Company”):

shall take daily water pressure readings from appropriate locations on the
Company’s water system for 14 days, starting the day after the issuance of this
Order. At the end of the 14-day water pressure testing period the Company shall
submit a report to the Commission containing the daily water pressure readings
within 21 days of issuance of this Order.

Order No. 35418 at 11. As of the date of this letter, the Company has failed to submit any of the
documentation required by the Commission’s order.

Please submit the required documentation within 21 days from the receipt of this letter. Failure to
submit the required documentation may result in monetary civil penalties pursuant to Idaho Code
sections 61-706 and 61-707, or any other action deemed appropriate by the Commission.

Regards,

Chris Burdin
Deputy Attorney General
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